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DATES YEAR/CLASS EVENT 

Friday 21st December Whole School Break up for Christmas Holiday 

Monday 7th January 2013 Whole School Children return to school 

 

 

Best attending Classes for week ending 14th December 2012 
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Miss Edge will be leaving 

Blakesley Hall at the end of this 

term to take on a new teaching 

position in Shropshire. We 

would like to wish Miss Edge 

well in her new venture. 

 

Miss Stone in 4GS is getting married. We would like 

to wish Miss Stone a happy wedding day and look 

forward to welcoming back Mrs Townsend. 



 

Now that the weather has  changed, there is always a chance that snow may come 
upon us. 

We provide as many different ways as possible to get messages to you:- 

The school website which is updated daily www.blakesley.bham.sch.uk 

Listen to local radio stations Heart FM 100.7fm, Free Radio 96.4fm or log onto 

their websites for a full list of school closures 

Call the school telephone number 0121 783 2148 where a message will tell 

you if school is open. This is updated daily by Office staff.  Please note that 
this number may be busy for a while with parents ringing. 

 

 

 

We are having complaints from our neighbours on 

Bonham Grove and Yardley Green Road Cul de Sac, 

please can you make sure you are not illegally parked 

in front of driveways and yellow lines. The Police have 

been called by neighbours and removed cars.  

WEBSITE NEWS—You can follow us on twitter @BHPS_1  

 

 

 

We are having a lot of sickness and diarrhoea in school 

as in other school, in order for the bug to be cleared we 

need parents to co-operate with the advice given by 

Harvey Road School Nurses, If your child has an 

episode of sickness or diarrhoea, he/she is not allowed 

back in school for 48 hours after the last episode of 

PODCAST 

The school newsletter will 

be available on the 

website as a podcast in 

English, Mirpuri and Urdu. 

 

 

Mirpuri

podcast  

Happy Christmas to all our families and a Happy and successful 2013. 
 

 

Mrs H M Phillips and all Blakesley Hall Primary School staff 


